
Forest Avenue’s Casino Night and Tricky Tray Auction! 

VOLUNTEER / SUPPORT OPPORTUNITIES 

Dear Forest Avenue Families, 

We’re very excited about our biennial Casino Night scheduled for March 4, 2017! It’s going to 

be a fantastic event! We welcome any additional support and there are many different ways 

that you can help us. With the support of our families, we’ll be able to raise the necessary funds 

to complete our Forest Ave library renovation. We really appreciate your consideration and 

generosity! Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Forest Avenue Casino Night Committee 

casinonight17@gmail.com 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

If you’d like to lend a hand, please check off all of the ways that you may be able to help and we’ll 

reach out to you directly for details.  PLEASE LABEL THE ENVELOPE, “Casino Night Committee.” 

THANK YOU!! 

 

___      My business/company may be able to donate a good, service, or experience. 

     

___ My business/company may be interested in sponsoring a big-ticket item or table. 

___ My business/company will take out an ad in our event journal. 

___ Our family will donate a good, service and/or experience (tickets, vacation house, etc) 

___ I will solicit a business to secure a donation (please think of any connections you may 

have). For example: food donations (for night of the event), a DJ, salon, etc. 

___  I’m willing to volunteer the night of the event. 

___  I have empty baskets and/or frames to donate for prize display (all sizes). 

___ Other ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name: ______________________________  Email: ______________________________ 

mailto:casinonight17@gmail.com

